
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Tuesday 24th September children in year 1 will spend time out of school in the local community. 

Children will leave after the register has been taken and return to school in time for lunch. 

All parents and carers completed a GDPR consent form when their child started school giving 

consent for trips within the local community therefore no permission slip is required. 

If you need any further information please contact school on 0191 9330830. 

Many Thanks 

Mrs A Willis 

Head Teacher 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


